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1. Title I and State Compensatory Education – We have 312 
students who qualified for this program. This number drives our 
funding for Title 1 and SCE. 
2. Leading Learning – I attended this Trainer of Training workshop 
with Mrs. Keisling and Ms. Jones on February 9th.  
3. Migrant Webinar – On February 11, I participated in a webinar for 
Migrant Students.  
4. SHARS – On February 18th, I participated in the required SHARS 
training webinar.  
5. Region 16 Instructional Support Collaborative – I attended 
this collaborative meeting at the ESC. 
6. Migrant Visit – I met with Genna Stotts from the region center on 
February 24 to review our migrant program. 
7. TELPAS Calibration – TEA changed the teacher /rater calibration 
process this year. I have to monitor the teachers as they go through 
the calibration. Currently, we have 4 teachers at the HS who 
successfully calibrated; 2 teachers at the MS and 8 teachers at the 
ES. I will have at least one more calibration session next week for the 
remainder of the teacher/raters to calibrate for this year’s TELPAS 
season.    
8. Social Skills – two days a week, Mr. Thompson and I are working 
with a special needs student to improve their social skills. 
9. §504 meetings – I attended four 504 meetings for elementary and 
HS students.  
10. 4th grade writing– Mr. Ham invited me to assist with his 
afterschool tutorial/remediation groups for 4th grade writing. I am 
working with both groups one day a week.  
 


